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Weekly News – Friday 18th January 2019  
 

Year One 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for all the parents that came along and helped out with the trip to 

the Mosque the children learnt a lot and enjoyed themselves. They had an 

informative talk from sister Jan, who told them all about what happens at a 

mosque as well as looking at some of the features inside. They had a go at 

writing their names in the Arabic alphabet!   
 

English 

In English this week we have continued with the book: Lullabyhullaballoo! by 

Mick Inkpen. The children have created their own characters and written 

their own Lullabyhullaballoo rhymes. The children have also looked at nouns 

and proper nouns and the difference between them. 

Talking Point: Can you remember what the difference is between a 

common noun and a proper noun? 

Mathematics 

In Maths this week we have been revising the number bonds. The have 

revised their number bonds to 10 (pairs of numbers that make 10) and used 

this to help them work out their number bonds to 20. They children have 

worked practically with the tens frame, part and part whole model and 

counters. How many number bonds to 20 can you remember? How does 

knowing your number bonds to 10 help you with your number bonds to 

20?  E.g. 8+ 2= 10   18+ 2 = 20  
 

Topic 

In Geography this week we have been looking at the weather. We have 

thought about what sorts of activities we can or can’t do in different 

weathers and the clothes we wear in different weathers.  

In ICT this week we have thought about keeping safe when we are on the 

internet. The children learnt that they should keep their personal 

information private as well as telling an adult if they come across something 

that upsets them whilst online.  

Talking Point: Can you remember what Zip it, Block it and Flag It is? 

 

 

Deputy Headteacher’s 

Award 

 

Lavender 

Kajus 

Megan 

Cornflower 

Davide 

Ava 

Foxglove 

Rateel 

Trey 

 

Please bring in a 

cereal/shoe box if you 

haven’t already done 

so for Arts Week next 

week.  

We would also love any 

old newspapers. 

In phonics this week we have been learning;  

Mrs Torres and Mrs Aurelius’ group:  ea. (teach) ou (cloud)  

Mrs Rodrigues and Miss Taylors’ groups:  ea, oy, aw and ue.  

 


